
Skinner, Gorey

From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Skinner, Corey
Tuesday, January 29,2019 9:30 AM
Albert Barker
RE: Amending Recharge Application

I think submitting a new form would probably be the cleanest (new applicant, address, POU attachment, signature, etc.)

When you get a chance, could you give me a call? I wanted to talk about another item related to this application.

'Thanks,

Corey

From: Albert Barker [mailto:apb@idahowaters.com]
Sent: Tuesday, January 29,2OL9 9:23 AM
To: Skinner, Corey <Corey.Skinner@idwr.idaho.gov>

Subject: RE: Amending Recharge Application

Exactly what I was thinking. Do you want us to take the original application and mark it up in traditional fashion? Or

submit something new?

From: Skinner, Corey Imailto:Corev.skinner@idwr.idaho.eov]
Sent: Monday, January 28,2OL9 4:52 PM

To: Albert Barker <apb@idahowaters.com>

Subject: Amending Recharge Application

Mr. Barker,

We talked earlier today about amending application for permit 37-23OL8, now in the name of South Valley Ground

Water District. I had mentioned the possibility of amendments to the place of use possibly impacting the priority date

was recalling a section in the water appropriation rules (available at the following link)....

https://adminrules.idaho.eov/rules/current/37l370308.pdf

On page 8, are some rules discussing amended applications. Specifically, Rule 035.04.c states..

An amendment which increases the rate of diversion, increases the volume of woter diverted per yeor or the volume of
woter depleted, lengthens the period of use, or adds an additionol purpose of use sholl result in the priority of the

application for permit being changed to the date the amended applicotion is received by the deportment.

Since an amendment to the Place of Use is not specifically listed here, I think you should be good to go

Submit an amended, signed, application and request processing and we should be able to get things started on the
processing front.

Corey


